Warbstow Primary Academy
Head of School: Mr S Ellis

June 28 SJS-Transition Day
July 231- INSET DAY
July 26th- SUMMER HOLIDAYS

Please ensure you have selected your
children’s meals by 5pm Sunday 20th
June. Any orders placed after this
deadline will not be included in
Mondays order, so a packed lunch
will need to be provided.
Lunch Options
Please also ensure any balances on
ParentPay is cleared every week.

Photos
Some Tempest photos have
arrived and are being sent
home today the rest will arrive
over the coming weeks.

A Message from Our

Head of School
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A true Warbstow Warrior

What an amazing 2 months for Jago, he has worked tirelessly, mentally and physically to not just
achieve but smash his goal of raising £200 by cycling 500km during the summer term to and from
school. Money was raised for the Mermaid Centre as part of the Royal Cornwall Hospital Charity.

If you would like to hear Jago’s story, he will be live on BBC Radio Cornwall this Sunday at 2.15pm.
Thankyou to all friends and family of Warbstow School for your support with Jago, many have cycled

with him and many were there to greet him at the finish line. If ever you wondered what a Warbstow
Warrior looked like — here is a prime example.

Yesterday’s Beach Day was a complete
success, and it was wonderful to see all
the children enjoying all that the beach
had to offer. There were many
sandcastles made, happy paddlers,
brilliant body boarders and some
impressive standing on surfboards!
The weather was perfect and ice creams
were enjoyed by all. Many thanks to
parents and carers that collected
children at the end of the day, we hope
they were suitably tired out.
The children’s behavior was fantastic as
always and certainly did Warbstow

proud.
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